						Monday Message #1







			Calam Nobles and Ladies,
 
Lady Elle and I would like to Thank everyone who was able to attend the annual meeting, installation, and dinner to say a sad goodbye to Ill Sir Jim and Lady Joan, welcome our new Divan, and have fun and fellowship. We truly have giant shoes to fill to try and match the leadership, enthusiasm, and joy Jim and Joan spread wherever they went. We are humbled and honored to have been elected and are excited to see if we can keep the high standards that have been set for us. 

Lady Elle has some beautiful necklaces that have a "projection bead" in the middle that will project the Shriners Childrens Logo when you shine a light through it for her First Ladies project that are available for a recommended donation of $35. All proceeds will go to Shriners Childrens. She will be bringing them around to events throughout the year to offer them or you can talk to one of our awesome Divan ladies if you would like to purchase one. 

For the gentlemen I have Shriners tie that one of our Masonic Brothers from California designed for us that has Shriners emblems hidden throughout the pattern. Our Divan will be modeling those for you. I have them available for sale for $40 if you would like to purchase. The proceeds will go to Calam Temple.

We are hoping to have our website updated to offer items for purchase directly here soon. 

We have some exciting events upcoming in January. 
· Saturday January 15th is the Public Introduction of officers for El Katif Shriners at the El Katif Event Center. Social starts at 5:30 with dinner at 7 PM. Dinner is Prime Rib or Pork Loin and is $20 a plate. Please call 509-624-2762 to RSVP
 
· January 29th Latah County Crab Feed. Further information will be updated ASAP
 
· Saturday Feb 12th Darts Tournament in Lewiston. The details are in the Clarion
 
· Saturday Feb 12th Spokane Chiefs Shriners Night Hockey game Spokane Arena (Rescheduled from Jan 7th)
 
· Winter PNSA is approaching FAST. Feb 17th to the 19th. Registration is available online along with host hotel reservations. We will be renting a vehicle to drive down as many as we can squeeze in. If you plan on attending, please get registered and email me if you would like transportation so I can get the vehicle reserved. 
 
· Finally, please join the Garnett family and Calam Shrine as we say goodbye to Ill Sir Dave Garnett at his memorial Saturday January 15th. The service will be at the CDA Shrine Club events center on Lancaster in Hayden and will begin at 1PM. Let's send our friend out in style. 

Yours in Faith,
Dustin and Elle Hatfield
Potentate and First Lady 
Calam Shriners


















